
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

National Careers Institute Advisory Board 

Communiqué 
 

The National Careers Institute (NCI) Advisory Board held a meeting on Tuesday 20 

July 2021. 

The Executive Director provided an update on the YourCareer website. YourCareer 

(yourcareer.gov.au) aims to connect people to further education and training or 

work options to support their current or future career needs or goals. The NCI is 

optimising and updating YourCareer based on user engagement data, as well as 

feedback from the Board.  

Mr Randazzo, CEO of Skillset Limited, provided an overview of the work Skillset 

Limited are focussed on delivering and how the NCI Partnership Grant has enabled 

this work. Skillset Limited have a vision to create opportunities for regional NSW 

communities through education and skills development. 

The Board is next due to meet on 18 August 2021.  

The NCI ensures people have access to authoritative and accurate careers 

information and support irrespective of their age or career stage. 

http://www.yourcareer.gov.au/

